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908 Christopher St., Austin, TX. 78704 

RACHEL A JENKINS 

May 1, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I have been a resident in Bouldin Creek for approximately 6 years. I love, and will stay, in this 

neighborhood because of the tight-knit community, proximity to parks and downtown, and eccentric 

neighborhood styles. I believe Bouldin Creek is helping to Keep Austin Weird!    

I’m writing to express my support for the carport at 2210 S. 2nd, Austin, 78704. The architecture has 

quality elements, form and adds a ton of character. The style was well designed and fits perfect in the 

community. I believe the overall quality of the carport has an attractive design, is well constructed and 

gives me inspiration and ideas on how I can design my future carport.  

I am keeping my fingers crossed that the BCNA will support Mr. McGarry’s carport. I’d love to see it 

remain intact.  

Sincerely, 

Rachel A. Jenkins 
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From: Barbara Powell
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: C15-2017-002
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 10:00:55 AM

Case C15-2017-0022; 2210 S. 2nd st.

I object to any variance for carport

Barbara Powell
604 Fletcher St. unit B
Austin, Texas 78704

512-922-3153

M02/53

mailto:bapowell2010@gmail.com
mailto:Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov


M02/54



M02/55




